
 

Join us on Wednesday, May 17 from 6:00pm to 

7:00pm at Highland Hills Village Hall (3700 

Northfield Rd.) to learn about NOPEC’s Electric and 

Natural Gas Aggregation programs.  

A staff member from NOPEC will be on hand to 

answer questions about the electric and natural gas 

enrollment letters that were mailed to eligible 

residents recently. 

Can’t make it and have questions, call NOPEC at 

855-667-3201 or visit nope.org  


